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"Day of Caring" Returns to VBCDC 
  

The United Way's Day of Caring program provided the Virginia Beach CDC with help from 9 eager 

volunteers. One group was from Regent University and one group was from SwimWays. 
  

The volunteers provided invaluable service to fully landscape 2 of our multifamily developments that 

serve a total of 30 low-income persons with disabilities. Our neighbors certainly appreciate the help, and 
so do we. 

 

     


